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                       Star of the Week
6C  Jacob D           6G Shannon                6K  Liam

This week/next week we are learning about:
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● Poetry in English: we will be learning ‘A Portable Paradise’ in order to 
explore and replicate its patterns and themes.

● Place Value in Maths: we will be exploring the value of each digit in 
increasingly large numbers. 

● Holes in Reading: we will continue to follow the story of Stanley Yelnats as 
he settles into life at Camp Green Lake.

● Light in Science: we will recap our understanding of light in order to build on 
what we know throughout our new science unit.

● The USA in Geography: we will consider the human and physical aspects of 
the USA, from settlements to natural phenomena.

● Frieda Kahlo in Art: we will be exploring the esoteric style of Kahlo’s in order 
to design our Year 6 self portraits with an emphasis on individuality and 
culture. 



 

 

 

There is no homework set this week. MyMaths and Spelling Shed will be set on the forthcoming Monday.
Reading is fundamental to learning. Even though children do not have homework diaries anymore, we still expect for them to read for pleasure whenever possible. As a guideline, some readers may enjoy a story for twenty minutes before bed, whereas some readers may wake up to a chapter each morning. Your reading, your choice! 

            Homework

Important Dates For Your Diary

Meet the Teacher - Tuesday 14th September 2021 at 17:30
This is a half an hour presentation of information key to this year. You will find out about our 
curriculum, our teaching methods, our trips and our school policies. You will also have the chance 
to ask questions related to Year 6. However, any pastoral meetings pertaining to your child will 
need to take place either at another time or at a later parents’ evening.

Please ensure that your child comes into school in their PE kit on their PE day. Our PE days 
are as follows:
6C- Monday and Friday
6G- Wednesday and Friday
6K- Monday and Tuesday

    Reminders/messages

It has been a pleasure to see our new classes back in school this week. All the 
children have made a really good start and have adapted well to the Coppice Way! 

Please do make sure that your children are wearing the appropriate uniform each and 
every day. This does include a cardigan or jumper with a Coppice logo. 

We are really looking forward to teaching the children this year.
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